
From: Wendy Grennell

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Re: [SPAM] Monds 523 SW Birley MH Permit 000045080

Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 2:13:48 PM
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Good afternoon Melissa

Please see attached Statement to reinstate Mr Monds permit.  Please send me an invoice at
your convenience and I will get it paid.

Thank you!
Wendy Grennell
386-984-6274

On Mon, May 22, 2023 at 12:04 PM Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
wrote:

Good afternoon,

I would need a statement that you would like to renew the permit and that no changes have
been made since the initial application. Once received, I can process the renewal and there is
a $300 renewal fee due. Thanks! Have a great day!

 

“If you want to experience

significant progress toward

your goal, you need to be

intentional about the work

you’re doing every day.”

Melissa Garber

Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

mailto:permitlady2017@gmail.com
mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com
mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com





Columbia County Building Dept

RE: Robert Monds Mobile Home Permit

Permit # 000045080



Please accept this statement that no changes have been made to this permit or the job site conditions and we would like to reinstate the permit. We understand that a $300 fee will be assessed.



Thank you!

Wendy Grennell

Agent 

386-984-6274



135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of

the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information

protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this

e-mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,

please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the

original message.

 

From: Wendy Grennell <permitlady2017@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:49 AM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: [SPAM] Monds 523 SW Birley MH Permit 000045080

Importance: Low

 

Hi Melissa

 

Mr. Monds called me Friday, he is ready for final inspection- I tried to schedule, states that
the permit is expired- what do I need to do to get it active?

 

Thank you!

Wendy

386-984-6274
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